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Tuition Proposals for Arizona’s Public Universities for  
2017-18 Academic Year Available on ABOR Website 

 
PHOENIX, Ariz. – The presidents of Arizona’s three public universities released their tuition proposals for the 
2017-18 academic year today. Tuition proposals are available here:  
 

 Arizona State University 

 Northern Arizona University 

 University of Arizona  
 

Next on the tuition-setting calendar, the Arizona Board of Regents will hold a public hearing for students and 
individuals to comment and provide feedback regarding the tuition proposals from 5-7 p.m. on March 28. 
Comments at the tuition hearing will be heard on a first-come, first-served basis at sites throughout the state. 
The livestream of the meeting is available here. A list of the statewide hearing sites is available here. 
 
On Thursday, March 30 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m., ABOR will host a tuition workshop where the university 
presidents will present their proposals. The meeting will be held at the ASU Memorial Union, Turquoise Room. 
On Thursday, April 6, the board is expected to set final tuition and fees for the 2017-18 academic year. The 
meeting will be held at the University of Arizona. The livestream for both of these meetings is available here. 
 
Public comment on tuition will not be taken at the March 30 or April 6 meetings given the statewide public 
hearings being held on March 28. Individuals may also send comments via e-mail to the Arizona Board of 
Regents at tuition@azregents.edu; by regular mail, at 2020 N. Central Ave., Suite 230, Phoenix, AZ 85004; or by 
fax at (602) 229-2555. Comments received prior to April 3 at 5 p.m. will be shared with the regents in advance 
of the April 6 meeting.   
 
In setting tuition, the board considers numerous factors including input received from students to shape their 
request along with data related to financial aid, the tuition of peer universities across the country and 
resources required to meet the universities’ performance goals. 
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